
. 1

w

April1, 21st, 1924.»

♦

J. Howard T. Falk, Esq 
Secretary, Financial Federation, 
207 St. Catherine Street West, 
Montreal.

• •

Dear Mr. Falki-
I beg to acknowledge and to 

thank you for your letter of April 17th with 
reference to scholarships for our School of Social 
Workers.

I shall be glad to hear from 
to the decision of theyou in due course as 

Financial Federation.

Yours faithfully.
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